
 

 

COMMUNIQUE 07-2024 

ELECTION 2024 – SPECIAL VOTES 
 

As previously indicated, we have arranged for special votes to be cast here in the 
Village on 27 or 28 May 2024. 

In order to be eligible for a special vote, you must apply for one.  ResCom will facilitate 
these applications from you once applications open, which is on 15 April 2024. 

You will receive an SMS notifying you of the outcome once your application has been 
processed. 

If your application for a special vote is successful, you will vote as follows in the 
Clubhouse: 

 Your thumbnail is marked with indelible ink. 
 You receive the relevant ballot paper(s). (Note: An explanation of the three 

ballot papers will be provided in the next Newsletter.) 
 You mark the ballot(s) in secret, place and seal the ballot(s) in the unmarked 

envelope, which will be provided. 
 You will then place this envelope in another envelope that you will mark with 

your name, ID number and voting district (VD) number. (Note: The use of two 
envelopes is to ensure the secrecy of your ballot (the outer envelope is 
discarded before counting). 

 IEC officials take the envelope and place it in a secure ballot box for special 
votes. 

 Your name is marked off the Voters' Roll with “SV” to indicate that you have 
cast a special vote. 

 

Best 

David Presbury 
Chairman 


